
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

PUNCTUALITY  & A TTENDANCE  W INNERS   

Attendance Shield   

The winners of the shield for this week are:  

Sunshine, 1R and 5B  

 

Punctuality Cup   

 The winners of the Punctuality Cup this week are:  

Sunshine (99.1%) ,3K (99.1%), 5H and 6D (100%)  

Whole School attendance for the week is:  93.7%  

Rainbow 87.9% Sunshine 94.1% 

1P 97% 1R 97.7% 

2G 90.7% 2C 93.1% 

3K 92.6% 3G 93.9% 

4K 90% 4B 93.4% 

5B 97.3% 5H 93.8% 

6D 96.2% 6S 92.8% 

. Achieving Excellence Together . 
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ARTICLE  30  
 

You have the right to practice your own 
culture, language and religion - or any you 
choose. Minority and indigenous groups 
need special protection of 
this right.  

 YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE 

Well done to all our Year  6 pupils for a fabulous  Leavers 

Production.  The children gave a stunning performance in the 

musical ôWhat a Knight!õ The Year 6 children really did 

themselves proud and demonstrated a very high standard of 

music, singing, drama, comedy acting and dance.  
 

We will miss them all and wish 

them well in their transition to 

Secondary School.   

 

Many thanks to parents and 

carers for your continued 

support. It means so much to 

the children to have you there 

to see their final performance.   

 
"It was fun but nerve -wracking" Maddie 6D AKA The Black Knight  

 
"It was a lot of fun being a part of it all - I wish I could do it again" 

Tiger Lily 6D AKA Princess Alice.  
 

"I was playing as my smart sophisticated self as Merlin" Khuweyb  
 

"We played twins in the play. We were baddies but had lots of jokes to 
say" Alicia and Meresa  

 
òWhat a Knight" was truly a night to be remembered by all the Y6 pupils 

and all those who came to support them.   

SAD FAREWELLS 
This is the time of year when we sadly have to say 

goodbye to some members of staff.  This year we 

say farewell to Ian Pollitt -Shepherd, Natasha 

Clarke, Britt Wilson, Natalee French, Chevone 

Lawrence and Harriett Minihane.   

We would like to thank them all for their hard 

work and dedication to the school community 

during their time with us.  We wish them every 

success in the future.  
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RACE FOR LIFE  

The children from Nursery to Year 3, took 

part in their sponsored Race today. A big 

thank you to Cora (Rainbow) and her family 

who raised a fantastic total of £65!  

Years 4 to 6, will be doing their sponsored 

race on Tuesday. Please remember to bring in all your 

sponsorship monies and forms or your 

child's £1 donation for participating.  

4B TRIP  TO KINGSTON  

UNIVERSITY  

On Friday 7th July 4B had the opportunity to 

also visit Kingston University for a day of 

outdoor learning. They got to make leaf 

rubbings, learned how to make a shelter and 

went on a bug hunt.  Afterwards, the children 

got to graduate.  

òIt was amazing because we met real university 

students.ó (Maryam) 

òIt was brilliant because we had adventures.ó (Zara) 

òIt was very different to how I imagined a 

university!ó (Suheyb) 

2016/2017 -  SCHOOL DATES 
 

JULY 
17TH  YEAR 6 LEAVERS DISCO  5-7PM 
17TH RECEPTION GRADUATION  @ 2PM 
17TH YEAR 5 TRIP PARA ATHLETICS  CHAMPIONSHIPS  @ QUEEN  
ELIZABETH   STADIUM  
21ST  LAST DAY OF TERM ð OWN CLOTHES DAY 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2017/18  

SEPTEMBER 
4TH  STAFF TRAINING  DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 
5TH  FIRST  DAY OF AUTUMN  TERM FOR PUPILS  
19TH MEET THE TEACHER AFTERNOON   
 

OCTOBER 
12TH PARENTS OPEN EVENING  

HALF-TERM  MONDAY 23RD - FRIDAY  27TH OCTOBER 
30TH STAFF TRAINING  DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 
31ST  SCHOOL OPEN (PUPILS START) 
 
DECEMBER  
20TH LAST DAY OF AUTUM TERM 
 

I F ANY OF THESE DATES OR TIMES  CHANGE WE WILL  
ENDEAVOUR TO I NFORM YOU AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  

 TERM T IME  LEAVE 
POLICY   

Parents are expected to make 
appointments outside school hours 
and to take family holidays during 
school holidays.  

All holidays in term time will be 
unauthorised except in very exceptional 
circumstances. This is at the discretion of the 
Head Teacher. This is at the direct guidance of the 
Local Authority.  

L OST  
P ROPERTY  

On the last week of term, all lost 
property will be on display in the 
KS1 playground.  

ANY ITEMS  LEFT AFTER THE END 
OF TERM WILL  BE DISPOSED  OF.  
Please ensure that you name all your 
childõs clothing and bags so that lost 
items can be returned to 
the right child.  



TOOTING  TWIRL  
Transforming Tooting's Bus 
Turning Circle into a pop - up 
village green SUNDAY  16TH  J ULY 
12- 4PM.  

Any and all contributions welcome at   
https://bit.ly/TootingTwirl  


